
Notice for Subject Change 

This is to inform all the students of 1st Semester of Kharagpur College that those 

who are interested to change their subject ( except English(Hons), 

Zoology(Hons), BCA(Hons) ) may send their applications by email to 

kgpcollegeadmission2020@gmail.com on or before 26.11.2020. Subject change 

will be allowed to selected students only. Selection will be done on the merit 

basis and if vacant seats are available. Applicants must mention their Name, 

Application Number, present course of study and the new choice of subject. 
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